
 

 

 

Bartons Primary School 

       Newsletter 35 

      21st June 2019 

This week many children have been out and about. 

Beech class visited Marwell Zoo and Elm class went to 

Goodwood farm. Most of Year 6 attended an activity 

day at The Regis School. All of the reports from staff 

have been that the children were impeccably behaved 

and had a great time. Well done everyone! 

This week it was Ash class’s turn to present their 

learning in their class assembly. It was lovely to hear 

about their work on rivers and to see your progress. 

Well done Ash class!   

Bag2School: WE WANT YOUR OLD CLOTHES! 

On Monday 24th June we will be having a collection of 

‘good quality’ UNWANTED clothing for Bag2School. 

This is a simple way for us to raise funds and so we 

would appreciate it if you could have a sort out and fill 

the bag or bags (extra bin liners are fine for more than 

one) with the following CLEAN items for RE-USE.  

The items are: 

 Men’s, ladies’ and children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags, hats and bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie, socks and belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains and towels 

 Bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and  duvet covers) 

THEY DO NOT accept:  

 Pillows and cushions 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 

toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and work wear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

Please help us to raise money for new resources that 

we can spend on the children. Please bring in the bags 

for collection on  Monday 24th June. Thank you! 

Welcome Back 
Welcome back to Mrs Toone who has returned to 

work part-time following her hip surgery. I’m sure 

you will agree that she is looking really well and 

her recovery has gone very smoothly. Thank you 

very much to Mrs Marsh who covered the school 

office when Mrs Toone was away.  

Sports Day Afternoon 
Final preparations are being made for Sports day 

Afternoon on the 28th June. Parents are invited 

to come along at 12 o’clock to join the children for 

a picnic lunch. The afternoon will be different 

from last year and we hope you will come along. 

Please be aware that this date is weather           

dependent and if it rains we may cancel the event.  

Butlins INSET Day Deal 
Don’t forget we have a special deal with Butlins 

for our children to visit them on a day visitor pass     

during our two INSET days at the end of term. At 

a much reduced rate, families can enter Butlins 

with vouchers with the rate of Adults £20 and 

Children £12 each. We have emailed the voucher 

to you so if you use them on the 23rd and 24th 

July then please present them at reception.  

West Sussex Music Promotional Video 
A few months ago, we were asked to be involved in 

a new promotional video for West Sussex Music. 

As a great supporter of the Music charity, I was 

interviewed about why I felt Music was so         

important in school and some of the children in 

Year 1 and 3 were filmed taking part in music    

lessons in school. The video has been                  

professionally produced and it is wonderful. It is 

currently on YouTube where you can view it using 

the following link: 

https://youtu.be/s1qmYySDV14  

Diary Date Reminders… 
JUNE: 24th: Bags2School collection at school 

          Tickets for KS2 production go on sale 

28th: Sports day afternoon - starts at 1pm 

          Family lunch picnic at 12pm 

JULY: 2nd: KS2 Production: ‘Dragon Days’ 2pm & 6pm 

4th: Art Exhibition in school 

        KS2 Summer Production: ‘Dragon Days’ 6pm 

5th: Art Exhibition in school 

        Reserve day Sports afternoon 

        New Class letters go home 

12th: Reports go home  

17th: Samba Assembly for Year 4 parents 

19th: Last day of term 

         Leavers Assembly for Year 6 parents 2pm 

Have a great weekend!  Regards Kate Powell 
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